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Thursday 28th February 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Road Safety 

Please ensure you re-inforce road safety awareness with your child, particularly as you walk to 

and from school when the roads and village square are busy.  We have received several reports 

from parents and visitors that some children are putting themselves at risk of an accident.  The 

roads around school do get very busy and we really want to ensure the safety and wellbeing of 

our children and parents. 

 
Online safety – Advice and guidance 

Following recent media stories, we feel it is a good opportunity to raise awareness of the 

importance of online safety with our parents and carers. Online safety is an important part of 

keeping children safe at our school and we recently highlighted this during Safer Internet Day. 

Our curriculum empowers children to understand and be aware of how they can stay safe and 

behave appropriately online, but we can only be successful in keeping children safe online if we 

work with you.  
 

The nature and landscape of the internet means there are always new apps, websites and 

services being created and so naturally, the consequence of this is that new concerns and 

potential risks are created which can impact children and adults alike. The online world is still a 

relatively new concept and many of us remember life before we became so reliant on 

technology. This can make new threats or potential risks seem incredibly frightening to parents 

as we are still one of the early generations to have to parent and navigate our children in both 

an offline and online world.  
 

Please read through and keep the attached guidance leaflet for your information and support.  

We have also uploaded a copy to our school website. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Delia Cooper 

Headteacher 
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